Annual Chrustmas Jumper ngh'l'
for Save The Children
Elen's Castle Hotel

We would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy New
Year. We extend a warm welcome to anyone as usual in our bar and
restaurant over the festive season (booking recommended).

Please join us on Friday 9™ December for an evening of fun @

to raise money for Save The Children. Let's see if wecan  gqgve the
beat last year! Please re-use a previous Christmas Jumper! Children

Last year's total - Goal £100 . . . Raised £190.20 TP T—

The Monday Club (formerly Sion a Sian)

We are having our Christmas lunch in The Waterloo on Monday
December 12th.

Our first meeting of the New Year will be on Monday, January 23 at
2.00pm, this will be a planning meeting for 2023 and hopefully a guest
speaker.

During this last year - our first since Covid - we have had our monthly
Monday meetings and have had several guest speakers - plus a trip
to Anglesey in the summer.

Our meetings are normally at 2 o’clock on the fourth Monday of each
month in the Pavilion. New members will be most welcome.

Hazel & John

M REMINDER
| NN BOOKS FOR SALE

\':r'ls_fﬂ‘a_ekl_r@h | Second-hand paperback novels,

All at Penaeldroch would like to | children’s and reference books for
sale in the Pavillion.

wish Dolwyddelan a merry and _
peaceful Christmas and a Happy Welsh and English.

New Year. There’s nothing like a good read.




